
Lamoille short term rental survey
Conducted by Working Communities Challenge of Lamoille, November 2022-January 2023

In order to support thoughtful community conversation and informed municipal action, the Lamoille Working Communities
Challenge conducted a survey of community members regarding information and beliefs regarding the growth of short term rentals in
Lamoille County. The state provides data on short term rentals at housingdata.org, so we sought more granular, local information. The
survey was developed by a diverse team of community partners, and 573 people responded. In order to keep the survey manageable,
respondents were shown applicable follow up questions based on their responses, so not all survey takers answered every question.

We hope that our municipalities will find this report useful in beginning their community engagement process around short term
rental decisions. This information is meant to start a community conversation around the issue, and the Working Communities
Challenge will schedule follow up meetings with each community. Of note are questions around regulation and zoning to which
respondents were unsure. In those cases, towns may wish to work on helping community members better understand concepts or
issues.

The below presents a breakdown of some important questions on a town level. The complete results are available on a Google
sheet here and in a results summary with graphs here.

https://www.housingdata.org/profile/housing-stock/short-term-rentals
https://docs.google.com/spreadsheets/d/17wSrsLBjc361kxIlpycKI43zw9NzgZxR5L1pVkyPvyI/edit#gid=1741533780
https://docs.google.com/spreadsheets/d/17wSrsLBjc361kxIlpycKI43zw9NzgZxR5L1pVkyPvyI/edit#gid=1741533780
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/1r-oZILYOsSZaAZRCXi2DaH4K-lspRSyMRNdKOyTcP0w/viewanalytics



































